
June 2016 
This month’s topic is Mini Beasts and the colour we are learning about is 
Brown                                                                                                                

During June, the children will be also be given the opportunity to join in and 
celebrate lots of different events. They include:   

W/B 31st May – The children will be taking part in recycling at nursery to 
mark World Environment Day 5th June.                                                                                                    
W/B 6th June – The children will be learning how to keep themselves safe for 
Child Safety Week 6th-12th June.                                                                                                                    
W/B 13th June – The children will  be making cards and gifts for Father’s Day 
19th June.                                                                                                                        
W/B 20th June – The children will be creating self-portrait pictures to mark 
the first time Picasso exhibited his work in Paris 24th June 1901.                     
W/B 27th June – The children will also be writing messages to each other to 
mark Morse code signals being introduced 1st July 1908. 

Local events and home activities 

 Go on mini beast hunts at home and see 
what bugs you can find. 

 Make a Father’s Day card for someone 
special. 

 When out and about talk to your child 
about how they keep themselves safe 
walking next to and crossing the road. 

Children’s wall pockets 

Could you please remember to check for 
and take away any art work in your child’s 

wall pocket. Thank you. 

Progress meetings 

Every child will get a written progress check when they are 2 years old as part of their 2 
year check, by their key person. We no longer write progress check records for our children 
under the age of 2 now parents can have much more involvement due to Tapestry. However, 
if you would ever like to chat about your child’s progress please speak to their key person to 

arrange a suitable time to do so. Thank you. 

Holidays 

If you having a holiday over the summer, 
please let Rachel know so it can be         
recorded in the diary. Thank you. 

 

Change to nursery sessions 

If you need to change your child’s nursery 
sessions or increase for their pre-school 

hours over the summer please let Rachel know 
by end of June or no changes will be able to 
be made until September 2016. Thank you. 


